Aideen Meagle

From: pavid murphy [

Sent: 23 January 2022 07:41
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: Noise insulation grant

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Good morning,

| live on St Margarets- the map outlined for the areas included in the noise insulation grant fails to address the properties on the opposite side of the M50, the noise
pollution is constant and clearly audible throughout the homes in this area, especially late at night and in the early hours of the morning.

The area of coverage north of the airport covers at great area of low populated area included in the scheme, but this isn’t demonstrated equally to the south of the runways
covering the properties on St Margarets Road. Correct me if | am wrong, that the aircrafts engine noise in fact only travels in a north direct to the right of the aircraft.

Many thanks,
David Murphy





